
From: Harrison, Anneli [mailto:Anneli.Harrison@orr.gsi.gov.uk]  
Sent: 15 September 2015 11:26 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 
Subject: Oxfordshire County Council – Publication of Minerals and Waste Local 
Plan: Core Strategy 
 
Dear Sir /Madam 
 
Thank you for your letter of 18.8.15 with regard to our Duty to Co-operate on the 
Oxfordshire County Council Minerals & Waste  Local  Plan – Core Strategy. I confirm 
that the Office Of Rail Regulation only requires to be consulted if the waste plan 
mentions or impacts on the mainline railway network, tramway or London 
Underground network.  
 
Kind regards 
 
A Harrison 
Planning Executive 
 
Office of Rail and Road | One Kemble Street |2nd and 3rd Floors | London |  
WC2B 4AN 
Tel: 020 7282 3829 | e-mail anneli.harrison@orr.gsi.gov.uk 
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